
 
 
 
 

 
 

Coming up next week…19/7/2021 
 

We would like to congratulate everyone on doing so well this year! It has been an unusual 

year and the children have shown real resilience and have adapted to periods of change 

very quickly. We are proud that the children have remained positive and that their 

learning has continued. Thank you also for your support this year, your children’s 

learning couldn’t have continued without your involvement. 

 

During our last few days together in Reception we will be having fun with our friends, 

working on transition and preparing the children for Year 1. 

 

Last few reminders:  

* Please sign and return the comments form at the back of your child’s report before 

the end of term. 

*We have collected the children’s reading records in. They will be kept safe at school 

over the holiday and will be passed on to the Year 1 teacher with their school records.  

 

Reception will also be having a multi-sports club taster session on Monday so your 

child will need to come to school in their PE kit.   

 

School finishing times for Tuesday 20th July: 

Jellyfish: 12.40 

Starfish: 12.50 

Turtles: 1pm 

 

We hope you all have a happy, safe Summer holiday!  

 
 

 

Class email addresses: 

turtles@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

starfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

jellyfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

mailto:turtles@mead.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:starfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:jellyfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk


 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 

 

 


